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Fisher, Suzanne

From: Seymour, Jacqueline, Cllr
Sent: 26 March 2020 15:26
To: Licensing Consultation
Subject: Consultation on Tinted Windows in Taxis

In response to the above consultation, I would not like to see any changes to this condition which would reduce the 
ability to see through any of the vehicle windows as it would be detrimental to passenger safety. In fact, although 
75% and 70% is probably OK for the front windscreen and front side windows, I think 34% for the remaining 
windows is already too low and would prefer to see this increased. I appreciate this would cause problems for 
existing licenced taxis but would like to see a higher level set for new applications. 
 
Regards 
 
Jacqui 
 
Cllr Jacqui Seymour 
Member for Wrockwardine Ward 


